
 
 
 

 
 

People First in Partnership  
Keeping Safe Feeling Safe (KSFS) Forum 

Working towards a collective impact approach to stop 
the bullying, harassment and abuse of disabled adults 

                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
People First in Partnership held a hui last year to talk 

about the bullying, harassment and abuse of disabled 

adults.  We now want to continue our journey working 

together to end abuse of disabled adults. 

             “We still have had enough”  
                            Take Action 
 

The aim of the forum is to bring together key people 

from the police, health, disability sector, disability 

providers, education, government agencies, and 

people who are working in the violence prevention 

sector.   

We will look at ways to work together to stop the abuse 

of disabled adults, in particular the abuse of people 

with learning/intellectual disabilities. 

Participants will be asked to make pledges to take 

back to their organisations and help make an action 

plan to stop the abuse of disabled adults.  This work 

will support the government’s commitment to ending 

the abuse of disabled people. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

People First New Zealand Incorporated Nga Tangata Tuatahi would like to thank Auckland Council 

and for funding this forum. 

 
When:      Thursday 16th of October 2014 

Between:  10am to 1:00pm  

Where:       CCS Disability Action, 14 Erson Ave,      

                   Royal Oak, Auckland 

                (Morning tea available from 9.30am) 

 

Limited spaces are available.  Please RSVP by 10th of 

October 2014.   

 

 

 

Contact the KSFS Project Manager’s: 

Kaeti Rigarlsford 021 754 754 kaeti@peoplefirst.org.nz 

Sue Hobbs 027 4477 087 sue@peoplefirst.org.nz 

 

 

Limited parking is available in car park, additional parking 

on Erson Avenue).  Unless you need mobility parking, 

please use the street.   

Access:  Venue is wheelchair accessible.  We will use a PA 

system.  NZSL interpreters have been booked.  Please let 

us know if you need the interpreters or have other access 

or dietary requirements by the 10th October.  

  

Human Rights Commissioner, Paul Gibson says:  “It is 

the human right of all disabled people, women and men, 

from children to older people, to be free from all forms of 

violence and abuse.    
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